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Nurol Georgia (Sheraton Batumi Hotel) Batumi Representative Mr. Lütfü Bilgin, TAV Georgia
Batumi Representative Mr. Ali Özgür Pehlivan and Turkish Airlines (THY) Batumi
Representative Mr. Özgür Ağca paid a visit to the International Investors Association of
Georgia.  During the meeting, the parties discussed the global problems caused by the Corona
virus pandemic and the sectors most affected by the Corona virus. They also discussed about
the aviation industry challenges and the importance of restoring air traffic. The parties evaluated
the impact of the Corona virus on international and local tourism. During the pandemic, "TAV
Georgia" has continued to invest. "TAV Georgia" will invest 17 million dollars in the expansion
project of Batumi International Airport. Infrastructure works of Batumi International Airport will be
completed in 2021. After the expansion, Batumi International Airport will serve 1,200,000
passengers per year. Chairman of the International Investors Association of Georgia, Mr.
Osman Çalışkan Mzhvanadze, thanked the visitors for visiting the association and holding the
successful meeting. We hope that in the near future we will be able to defeat the virus and
return to the normal rhythm of life. We wish you all good health.
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